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2017 @ 7:00  PM 
 
 
 
Public Present: 
Tom LaCorte 
Peter Valinski 

Members: Present Not Present 
William Turner,  

Chairman 
X  

James Hyslip X  
Eric Cerreta X  

Don Hultman, Clerk X  
Vacancy   

Brenda Lessard, Secretary X  
Others Present:   

   
   
   
   

 
 
Meeting called to order by (WT) @ 7:02 PM. 

1. Tom LaCorte and Peter Valinski from Tighe & Bond came in to update the Board on the assessment 
work.  They spoke about the I and I study and what is required by DEP.  They brought a map that 
showed five monitoring locations they had identified.  The Board will look over those sites and see if 
any more will be added.  There was some interest by the Board to increase or move the suggested 
monitoring locations.  Tighe & Bond is looking to install meters in mid-March or early April.  The 
hydrant flow test are ready to go and will start soon.  Tighe & Bond will attend a future meeting with 
more updates.   

2. The Board discussed talking to Lincoln Fish regarding the water shed land and the GPS work he had 
done.   

3. (WT) reported that the bad meters have been changed.  
4. Motion made (EC) and seconded (JH) to accept and sign the 3/8/17 water and sewer warrants.  

Motion so voted. 
5. Motion made (DH) and seconded (JH) to adjourn.  Motion so voted.   

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Brenda Lessard, Secretary   CLERK:____________________________________ 
 


